
 
3 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Year 8 Online Consultation Evening: Tuesday 1 July, 5:00 PM - 7:30 PM 
 
We invite both parents and students to attend our online consultation evening to discuss your daughter's progress with 
her subject teachers. This is a valuable opportunity to focus on her academic development in each subject. Please note 
that teachers will not be able to discuss wider school policies during these appointments. 
 
Booking Your Appointments: 
The online appointment system will open for bookings at 7:00 PM on Wednesday 11 June and close at 9:00 AM on 
Friday 20 June. You can access the system here: https://aylesburyhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/. Please see the attached 
information for detailed instructions on how to make your bookings. 
 
Appointment Allocation: 
When booking, you can choose which subject teachers you'd like to meet. However, please be aware that bookings are on 
a first-come, first-served basis. Some teachers teach a large number of Year 8 students, so it may not be possible for them 
to meet with every parent. 
 
To ensure all parents have an opportunity to secure appointments, the system will initially limit you to a maximum of 6 
appointments; we recommend you make these as soon as possible.  
On Monday 16 June  the system will expand to allow further appointments to be made (subject to availability) - you will 
receive an email reminder that day. 
 
Assistance with Bookings: 
If you are unable to make your bookings while the system is open, or if you need to make any changes after 24 June, 
please contact us at consultation@ahs.bucks.sch.uk. We will be happy to assist you with making or altering appointments. 
 
Preparing for Your Online Appointments: 
After the booking system closes, we recommend you re-access the site (before 1 July) to test your desktop, laptop, or 
mobile device. This will ensure your sound and video screen are working correctly. You should be able to see your 
appointments and a countdown screen for your first appointment. If you encounter any technical issues, please refer to 
the parent support link here: 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call 
 
SENCO Appointments: 
Mrs. Crafts, our Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO), will also be available for appointments if you wish to 
discuss support for students with additional needs or disabilities. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in July. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs E Williams 
 
Head of Year 8 
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